EAST MIDLANDS NETBALL ASSOCIATION – AGM 2013
TREASURER’S REPORT FOR 2012/13

Having taken on the role of treasurer in February 2013, but not getting access to the paperwork until March, the financial year was almost over as I started!
However, thanks to Anne Henderson continuing to deal with the paperwork to the end of August 2012 and then Sue Collin, Val Kindred and Katie Griffin dealing with issuing cheques and the banking side of things, the region was able to continue to function once it became clear that the new treasurer was unable to fulfil the role.
With this in mind, it needs to be noted that the accounts reflect not only income and expenditure for the period to 31st March, but also income and expenditure that should have been received and paid out, had a treasurer been in place for the whole year. This will continue to be the format going forward so that comparatives are more realistic - as you can see this year that there are some large differences, some of which arise because the income is in one year and expenses in the next, or vice versa.
I have started to make some changes in order to process payments quicker, and will continue to look at updating forms and presentation of the accounts over the summer, but I can confirm that I have been able to fully reconcile the accounts based on the information held by various parties over the year and that they do represent the a true record of the state of affairs of the region as at 31st March 2013. The RMB are aware that the funds have diminished somewhat over the last two years, and will be monitoring the situation on an ongoing basis
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